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Rotary Club of Canterbury 
 

Club Service Committee 
 

Minutes of a meeting held on 22 January 2019 
 
Present: NF(Chairman), KB, AF, DL, JR, RV and RT 
 
1. Minutes.  

 
The minutes of the meeting held on 20 November 2018 were agreed. 
 
2. Corporate Membership 
 
It was agreed to refer this concept to Membership Committee so that the implications for the club could 
be explored. There was a need to decide which organisations should be approached about Corporate 
Membership. It would be necessary to get club members to agree this scheme 
 
3.Registrar.  
 
Attendances were improving: October 54 %; November 64%; December 67%. An analysis by Ken of 
individual attendances showed that 41 members had attended 50% or more. Of the remainder 4 were 
excused attendance, and the others had employment, health or other reasons.  
 
NF thanked Ken for his very useful analysis. 
 
There was a discussion with regard to that 18 members had an attendance of less than 50%. All felt 
that it would be useful if we now start publishing more details on some of our keynote speakers and e 
mail encouragement for attendance. AF to do some notes for future speakers for RBH to issue to all 
Club Members. 
 
4. Almoner. 
 
Necessary contacts were being made. 
 
5. Newsletter.  
 
 Newsletter in preparation. 
 
6. Speakers Programme and Cluster Meeting. 
 
Speakers programme going well and additional speakers can be got from local Rotary Clubs if 
required. 
 
7. 2019/2020 Diary.  
 
NF was now seeking ideas from all the Club Service team on President Events they would like to see 
for 2019/2020. NF current proposals include: 
 

• Farm Day 7.7.19 

• 3 Scatter Evenings 

• Art Day (to include Inner Wheel) + cakes + book sale 

• Barham Vineyard 

• Lemon Zingers (amateur singing group) 
 
JR suggested an event associated with local recycling 
DL suggested considering an Open Day for membership 
 
8. Next meeting: 19 February 2019 1130hrs 
 


